
Walpole Cemetery Trustees Meeting Minutes, June 17, 2022 

 

Present: Dale Woodward, Chair, Linda Edkins, John Sheldon 

 

The trustees met at the Walpole Town Hall with John Leclerc. For his Eagle 

Scout project, John’s project was to locate and record graves sites to a website 

called billiongraves.com. To date, he has GPS located and identified over 500 

graves in the Walpole Village and Old Walpole Cemeteries. His goal is to record all 

of the graves in these cemeteries. We thanked him for his efforts and Dale signed 

a Letter of Acknowledgement for him to receive his badge. 

The benefit of this project is for everyone to more easily locate grave sites.  

There is a large hemlock tree in the Village Cemetery that has suddenly died 

this year. John Sheldon is working on getting quotes for tree removal. 

. 

  

 

  

Respectfully Submitted,  

John Sheldon, Clerk 


